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OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF
 les mielles golf club

WHAT REALLY MATTERS IS NOT MERELY NOMINAL
membership, but active and involved membership. 

Welcome to this the first Les Mielles Golf Club Newsletter.
I intend to produce a regular newsletter for the membership throughout my time as Captain  in order to keep you, our valued members, aware of 

what is going on within the club and on the course.
There will be updates from the committee and reports on matches and competitions along with course information and diary reminders for future 

events. The newsletter will be supplied as a downloadable .pdf and will be emailed to all members as a matter of course (no pun intended) and there 
will be a version on the website available for download.
The interval has yet to be decided but I should think that, due to the amount of changes surrounding the club and course along with the effects of 

Covid, once a month will probably be required for now.  However, once things get back to near normal we could reduce the quantity of input down to 
once every two or three months. Quality over quantity I believe is the measure!
I look forward to your feedback on all things that relate to the club and indeed anything that affects your enjoyment of the game.

Arno Chilvers
Captain

Your Committee

We had a great response to the appeal for committee members and, whilst we 
could do with filling a few more roles I am delighted to introduce your committee  

Captain		  Arno Chilvers		  lmgccommittee@gmail.com
Vice Captain 	 Chris O’Connor		  chris@chrisandlucia.co.uk
Hon. Secretary 	 Simon Bell		  hillboundersi@gmail.com
Hon. Treasurer	 Danny Teixeira		  lesmiellesgctreasurer@gmail.com
Hon. Competition Secretary	 Vacant
Hon. Handicap Secretary	 Vacant
Asst. Handicap Secretary	 Vacant
Hon. Membership Sec.  Paul Horton		  Horty947@gmail.com
Hon. Social Secretary    Lol Staley		  lolstaley96@gmail.com
Seniors Captain 	 to be confirmed
Team Captain  	 Matt Cooper		  cooperm1991@gmail.com

If you would like to be more involved then please let me know. I really would like 
to see every position  on the committee filled before I hand over.

PRESIDENTS DAY

I have spoken, at length, with Pat Jennett and between us it was 
decided that President’s Day would be deferred from its planned 
spot  on Satrday 14th August.

There are plans to hold an alternative event to enable us all to 
celebrate Herbie’s life at a future date.

Match vs St Clement

We are hosting the annual match against St Clement on Sunday 8th 
August.

A form will be sent out today so that you can put your name forward 
for selection or click here to get your name down.

Social Events

We currently have 2 social events in the pipeline, the first is a Bowling 
& Dining Evening at Jersey Bowl. We are still to fix the date for this as 
Covid restrictions still play a part in these plans due to restrictions on 
numbers.
The second event is a Golf Rules Quiz at the end of September at The 
Saint Laurent pub. This will include food and we are working on making 
this as digitally and visually interactive as possible.  More to come....

Braybrook Salvers	 19th August 2021

The ladies have 12 members committed to this event and 
I would like us to field an equal number of gents so that 
pairings can be made up for  this fun competition.

I will send out a form (and put one on the noticeboard) so 
that you can show your interest or click here to join in.

Reminder - White Tees

Please remember that the white tees are for official competitions only. 

Outside of official competitions you must use the yellow tees even for 
supplementary cards and when applying for your handicap index.

If you do happen to be playing from the White Tees in an offical capacity and 
you hit a stray one into any public areas or cause an accident you MUST fill 
out an official club claim form and advise a member of the committee.

https://forms.gle/RbqQmjZq8Un69WpTA
https://forms.gle/rt1ExTNfk7uR3bYdA

